
Are you a graduate of a Boone County High School? 
 
Are you working toward an advanced degree 

in Education? 
 

Will you be enrolled in an education course in a 
mid-Missouri college or university in the fall of 2020? 
 

 

$500 SCHOLARSHIP 
POSSIBILITY 

 
 
 

Boone County Unit of Missouri Retired Teachers and Public School Personnel is 
offering a scholarship for qualified Boone County high school graduates who are 
committing to a career in education or working toward an advanced degree in 
education. 
 
For more information or an application form, go to the Scholarship link on our 
website (Boone County Retired Teachers—http://www.boonerta.org) OR email 
Patricia Powell at jandppowell@gmail.com. 
 
Applications are due by June 15, 2020.  The scholarship of at least $500 will be 
awarded to an education student via his/her college by August 1, 2020. 


